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Poonindie  
Mission Station 
Feb 6. 1852 

 
Dear Sir 
 
  As you have been now 
with us some time and as we have 
received upon all occasions much 
kindness from you we fel that the least  
we can do is to express our regret at  
your leaving us and also how grateful 
we are to you we will ever remember 
you with kind feeling will you accept this book 
as a small token of our esteem and regard 
and ever 
  Believe us to remain 
  Your obedt. And faithfe servts 
 
Nytchie  Bidpowie  Kadlingare 
Nwrouny   Kewerie   Yarrioke 
Mannere   Mudlong  Tartwin 
Kandwillan  Tootko   Coordinga 
Popjoy   Pathera  Friday 
 
 
 
 
 

To 
George Wollaston 
       from the 
Elder natives of the 
Mission Station 
      Poonindie 
    Port Lincoln 
         Feb 6th 
         1852 
 
 


